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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that some people who grow medical marijuana do not have to register with the
OHA and that some others have to get a designation from the OLCC. The Act also protects some
people who use medical marijuana from some kinds of unfair acts at work and in health care.
(Flesch Readability Score: 60.0).

Removes requirements that a registry identification cardholder who produces marijuana for personal
medical use register with the Oregon Health Authority. Requires a person responsible for a
marijuana grow site that produces marijuana for medical use for three or more registry identification
cardholders to apply for a designation from the Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission. Directs
the authority to issue electronic registration cards. Requires a marijuana retailer to offer for sale
medical grade cannabinoid items that contain not more than 20 percent total THC. Creates health
care and employment protections for a person who is a registry identification cardholder.

Takes effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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